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I would like to urge support for this bill. I am a farmer at Rainbow Farm in Stockton 
Springs. We are a diversified farm, with a large portion of our production being 
devoted to livestock. There is a lot of fireworks in our area during the summer. I 
understand that people want to have fun and enjoy the summer. It is very distressing 
to our animals though. Our livestock guarding dog is especially affected by the loud 
noise. His predecessor would often get so scared that she would break out of her 
fenced in area, which was dangerous to herself and the public. It is also very scary for 
our cattle and hogs. If the fireworks weren’t so loud that would help our livestock feel
safe, and they would appreciate it very much.


